



26th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

How to help your child at school

Each year students and staff work hard to enable our young people to be the best they can be. Support from families is vital in this. Each year you have the following support from the school:

- S3 Important Dates list a guide for families to stick on your fridge- given out at S3 Parents' Evening.
- 'How to help your child! session: during the information evening on November the 14th
- 'Raising Teens with Confidence' course for parents and carers on how to understand and work with the teenage brain and improve wellbeing: Wednesday evenings up until the October break
- Broad General Education (S1-S3) information evening November the 14th
- World of Work evening 6th November (during S3 Parents' Evening)
- Parents' evenings, reports

S1	S2	S3
October 11 th – Settling in Report	w/c December 2 nd – Reports	November 6 th - Parents' Evening
27 th February – Parents' Evening	January 23 rd – Parents' Evening	w/c January 27 th – Reports
w/c 25 th May – S1 Reports		

- Mentoring support information students can volunteer or are offered to have additional mentoring in school and we aim to keep parents involved with their progress in this.
- And of course, being in regular communication by phone or email with your Guidance Teacher or Head of Year.

This information is also available on the website in the 'school bag' section.

Yours faithfully

Justin Sinclair

Headteacher



